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 EYFS - Nursery & Reception School Trip 

 

                    
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

For our school trip this summer term we are going to a children’s museum in Liverpool called Imagine That! 

 

Monday 20th May 2019 

Arrive at school earlier than usual time 8:45am 

Collection at school later than usual time 3:15-3:30pm 

 

The donation for this trip is £3 per person. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough funds the trip will not 

be able to go ahead. You can either pay using SIMS Pay or cash at the door. Please make all donations by 

Thursday 17th May 2019. 

 

School uniform: Children will be expected to wear their full school uniform with the school logo. 

All children must be wearing socks and sensible footwear. Sandals are not permitted. 

 

Packed Lunch:  

Reception - If your child is in reception they will receive a school packed lunch and are not required to bring 

anything else with them.  

Nursery - If your child is in nursery you are required to provide them with a packed lunch in a 

disposable bag (paper/plastic); unless you receive a free school meal, in which case school will provide one. 

This packed lunch should be in line with the healthy school policy and have your child’s name clearly 

labelled on the bag.  

 

If you have any questions, please ask a member of Early Years. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

The Foundation Stage Team 
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